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We have a carry over items from last months report. 

The item regarding the request for a meeting between myself, Rob and Ashlin is 
still being looked at. The three weeks of holiday time off has stretched this into 
this month. Joseph Thibideaux has been brought into the conversation and we are 
currently working on resolving the issue. 

Another item is the changing the 0 period to a 45 minute A/B day class. The first 
class for the “45 minute A day class” was implemented on Friday, January 14. It 
seemed to go well, or at least I have heard no negative reports from staff. There 
does seem to be some adjustments to the schedules going on but that would be 
expected. 

A new item that has come to me are questions about chain of command and who to 
contact in certain operational situations. I am currently looking into this.

Period subbing issues have surfaced again after a previous down turn. Teachers are 
consistently having to give up their prep periods. Possible solutions need to be 
looked at. 
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